
 

José María Marín  

OGP Local Lead 

 

Dear José María Marín, 

 

I sincerely appreciate your message on behalf of the Open Government Partnership (OGP). 

It is an honor for me to receive your greeting and acknowledge the ongoing commitment of 

the Province of Córdoba to the values of transparency, accountability, and citizen 

participation promoted by your organization. 

 

The OGP plays a fundamental role in strengthening our institutions and promoting more 

open and responsive government management to the needs of our community. We 

recognize the importance of this global partnership and are committed to actively contribute 

to its initiatives and objectives. 

 

The successful implementation of our first OGP Local Action Plan has been possible thanks 

to a close collaboration with various civil society organizations, as well as the efforts of our 

government team. We are proud of the achievements to date. We are committed to 

continuing on this path, strengthening our ties with the community and promoting greater 

openness and participation in public management. 

 

We note with interest the upcoming regional and global events of the OGP. We will actively 

consider the possibility of participating and sharing our experiences and best practices with 

other leaders and actors committed to the cause of open government. 

 



 

In response to your invitation, I confirm our strong commitment to renew our adherence to 

the values and principles of the OGP and to continue being an active and contributing 

member of the OGP Local. The Ministry of Government of the Province of Córdoba, through 

its Secretary of Open Government, will be responsible for leading the co-creation process of 

the next Action Plan, working closely with civil society organizations, the private sector, and 

universities.  

 

We understand the global challenges posed by the OGP strategy for the years 2023-2028 

and we commit to working on the development of commitments in these key areas to 

strengthen democracies and improve communities. 

 

I am available for any further inquiries and also to coordinate future actions within the 

framework of our collaboration with the OGP. 

 

Once more, I extend my gratitude for your attention and support. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Martín Llaryora 

Governor 

Province of Córdoba, Argentina 

 


